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Submission regarding the mental health act proposals

I had a family member who was suffering from only old age and watching her husband of 44 years become more and more ill. She could not cope and instead of advising what any normal person would do, her mental health worker proscribed heavy drugs. The situation became so serious that I had to fly from overseas to attend to her health. If only I had heard earlier and could have gotten her into the hands of caring family member with natural treatments. The drugs were strong anti-psychotics which endangered her health and did NOT solve the problem. By getting her on natural health products and rest we were able to get the scene under control.

Now I hear some mental health body wants to proscribe these same sort of heavy drugs to INFANTS!! This is beyond the pale and approached quackery. No doctor in his right mind would recommend such drugs to infants!
I strongly PROTEST this idea and reckon there are other ways to deal with this.

Please stop drugging people when other methods exist!

Regard,

Geoffrey White
